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FREE:  MOVIE IN THE PARK

FREE:  MOVIE IN THE PARK

Friday – September 11th

The attached flyer was delivered by Mercedes Parker with the JaxParks office.  Details of our movie night are:  Bleachers will be set up in the softball field; JSO officer will be present; spot lights will be set up at softball field; popcorn and punch will be provided by city staff; feel free to bring chairs, blankets and other snacks to enjoy.  Come on out and enjoy a free, safe and fun evening with your family.  Adults are asked to accompany children and youth.

Mercedes told us that some families travel around to many free movie nights.  Please check out their schedule at www.JaxParks.com  and also www.Jax4kids.com for more information.

Results of Beachwood Safety & Security Presentation & Mark Falbo, Ph.D. from U.N.F. – 

Officer David MacEachern, Zone 2, presented the safety & security tips.  The simplest tip to prevent theft is keep your car doors locked!  Also, the hours for curfew are: all persons under 18 yrs. Sun-Thurs is 11:00 p.m., Fri. & Sat. is 12:00 p.m.  If there are violations, please call 630-0500.  We hope the residents who shared their suggestions and experiences come back to our monthly meetings.     

Also, Mark Falbo, Ph.D., Director for Community-Based Learning, from the University of North Florida, will be the contact person to coordinate agencies to partner operation of the community center.  He has 20 years of experience in community work.  Dr. Falbo plans on meeting with us again on Sept. 15th to learn more about Beachwood.  Mr. Falbo would like specific suggestions from children to seniors (ages 55 +).  He believes the center should benefit residents of all ages in the community.  The funds from the Jacksonville Journey are still available for improvements to the building!  PLEASE – IF YOU HAVE SCHOOL AGE CHILDREN – COME TO THE NEXT MEETING.
Has anyone ever worked with non profit agency?  Do you have any suggestions on how to get their attention to help open Beachwood Civic center?
 Only 2 parents of children under 18 were at the last meeting – who else cares?
LOITERING AT STARFISH & BEACHWOOD BLVD.
** 856.021  Loitering or prowling; penalty.-- (1)  It is unlawful for any person to loiter or prowl in a place, at a time or in a manner not usual for law-abiding individuals, under circumstances that warrant a justifiable and reasonable alarm or immediate concern for the safety of persons or property in the vicinity.   

Simply call 630-0500 to report suspicious activity.
Beachwood Civic Association Annual Membership Drive

We exceeded our modest goal of 80 for 2009.  If you were not able to contribute due to financial reasons, there are ways you can still help.  If you see tires or appliances that haven’t been picked up, call 630-CITY to put in a request.  There is always trash along Beachwood Blvd. that you can personally pick up.  All your efforts would be greatly appreciated.

Thank you to the volunteers that keep the trash at Beachwood Blvd. and Starfish cleaned up.  Good Job!


The Next Meeting
Will be held on 
Tuesday, Sept.  15

at 7:30 pm at the Comm. Center.
Please join in. 












